
 

We were recently made aware that 
the “Contact Us” tab was not work-
ing on our website, 
www.castilechristian.org.  The 
problem has been rectified.  If you 
would like to contact us, please use 
the website or call the office during 
school hours.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience! 

Coming 

Events  
 

March 21:  Council 

Meeting 

April 1:   Transpor-

tation form due to 

your local school 

district 

April 2—7:  Easter 

Vacation—He Is 

Risen Indeed!   

Fun in February 

M A R C H  2 0 1 5  

Castile Christian Academy 

Pra ises  

Generous support-

ers who continue to 

invest in our stu-

dents and eternity! 

Minimal illness this 

winter! 

Superb efforts to 

stay current with 

many snow days!   

Prayer  

Requests  

Guidance for the 

Council  

Spiritual and aca-

demic growth in stu-

dent body 

Finances to meet 

monthly obligations 

Wisdom and finances 

for summer work 

projects 

The bitter temperatures did not stop these eager students from tubing down the hills at Letch-
worth State Park!  CCA families gathered for an afternoon of lunch, tubing and fun at the Annual 

WinterFest on March 6, 2015.     
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2015 WinterFest 

Registrations are now being accepted  
for  PreK—12th grade: 

¶ Returning students 
¶ New students 
¶ Prospective students  
For more information, please contact the school 
office at (585)493.2528.  Don’t forget to check out 
our website at www.castilechristian.org! 

OOPS! 

February is a short but very busy month!  Students not 
only continue to work hard academically but also en-
joy special activities. The 100th Day celebration brings 
fun in and out of the classrooms.  Valetine’s Day 
brought a pizza party and hands-on fun with making 
chocolate pretzels to share with families. Castile Crea-

tors, our 4-H club, finished their 
apron sewing projects. Mrs. Gozel-
ski, from the Wyoming County Coop-
erative Extension,  presented 
“Exploring Maple Syrup” to our K-3 
Science Club.  What a busy and very 
fun month!    

2015—2016 Registration 

Patriotic Themes 
Kindergarten and First Grade students 
spent time during winter learning 
about two great American presidents, 
George Washington and Abraham 
Lincoln. Original Lincoln short stories, 
three corner hats, and 
Uncle Sam silhouettes 
were used to reaffirm 

class lessons. Our rich American heritage is tru-
ly a gift from God and one that we are thrilled 
to share with even our youngest students!   

We would like to thank everyone who has 
sent in BoxTops labels. We 
received $212 for the 2014 
school year!  These funds 
were used to purchase class-
room equipment.  Many 
thanks to Mrs. Phyllis Bell for 
her help with our BoxTops!   

BoxTops for Education 

Art Workshop 
Mrs. Tammie Campbell taught  5th and 
6th graders how to create a mosaic art 
project using tiles and other mediums. 
Their projects are on display at the Arts 
Council Annual Wyoming County K-8th 
Grade Exhibition in their satellite gallery 
at the Warsaw YMCA.  Thank you, Mrs. 
Campbell and congratulations, students!  

Students added cotton balls and lines  

to their photo to appear 100 years old. 


